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Our next meeting is:

 

Wed, Setember 5 
7pm at 

Waterstone Bank 
6560 South 27th Street 

 

2012 Officers;

  

President

 

Jeff Borowski 
414-483-4377 
flyinfool1@yahoo.com  

Vice President

 

Steve Ward 
414-764-0914 
rcpilotsteve60@aol.com  

Treasurer

 

Tom Young 
414-327-4705 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com  

Secretary

 

Duane Gagnon 
414-630-4319  

Safety Coordinator

 

Philip Schumacher 
414-425-2963 
philsch@sbcglobal.net  

Field Manager

 

Mark Mayrose 
262-895-7036 
mmark49@hotmail.com  

If you are getting this newsletter in the mail and you have access to email, please 
contact me with your email address so that we can save the postage and printing 
costs. Thanks.  

The rain has finally returned and the field has greened up nicely and started to 
grow again. 
Mark and his crew are doing a great job keeping the field cut and rolled as 
necessary and it is looking pretty good for what its been thru this year.  

I have been getting to the field more and have been able to meet and talk with a 
few members that I had not met before. It is good to see folks out there again.  

If anyone has any questions, comments or suggestions on how things are going, 
please feel free to talk to me, my contact info is on the website and this page of 
the RAMS Horn, I can not address issues that I am not aware of.  

I spent some time walking and inspecting the field and there is some damage in 
the Northeast corner that will need to be repaired. I am still looking into options 
for that. If anyone knows someone that has access to a skid steer to move around 
some dirt, please have him or her contact me.  

The 50-50 raffles at the meetings are still doing well. The club is getting some 
needed income and some members are getting some needed cash. 
Come to the meeting and join the fun.  

I hope to see you out at the field.   

That s all for now. 
Jeff Borowski 


